
  NEWSLETTER 7th July 2023 

All the children have had a good week in their new classes, meeting their new 
teachers and  teaching assistants.   

We have also welcomed some of our new Reception children as they came into 
school for a stay and play session. 



Reception in September 

Our new Reception class had Stay and Play sessions 
this week in preparation for starting in September. 



Year 1 in September 

‘All about me’ 

 

Linking together 
to form our year 

1 family. 



Year 2 in September 
 

The children created Picasso Cubism 

style pictures this week. 



Year 3 in September 
The children were learning about bird nests while 

they were working in the forest. 



Year 5 in September 
They have been learning about space and done some great art work. 



Year 6 in September 

 
Our new year 6 have been designing their own bookmarks and  

embroidering them using binca. There were some great results. 



St John Fisher Choir 

A big thank you to the choir  for their final performance of what has been a very busy 
year. 

They had a great time and  represented  our school in a good light with their impeccable 
behaviour and positive attitude. 

A special mention goes to Beth who has been singing in our choir since year 3 and has 
hardly missed a rehearsal. We wish her luck as she leaves to go to Sts Peter and Paul’s 

where we hope she joins the choir there. 



Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

SMILE AWARDS 

DOJO AWARDS  

SUPERSTAR AWARDS  

ECO WARRIOR AWARD 



 
Thank you for those children completing their 5 reading lessons a 
week. We can really see the progress you are making and the pleas-
ure you are taking from it. Please do try to ensure your child is 
completing their weekly lessons. Reading Plus is such a good tool to 
teach important reading and vocabulary skills in a fun, personalised 
way.  

Reading Plus WORKS and we have the evidence to prove 
it. Keep up the good work everyone. 

This week our class  
winners are  

Year 5.              
Well done to them.  

 

 Our pupil competition  
winner this week  

is Freddie from Year 3.      
Our Phonics star pupil is Rosie from 

Year 1.                               
Well done Freddie and Rosie. 



Rescheduled 
Sports Day  

Friday 14th July 
Infants at 9.15am-10.30am 

 

A huge thank you to everyone who came and supported 
our Summer Fair, it was a huge success and we raised 
over a thousand pounds. 

Also a big thank you to our 
work experience students 
from Sts Peter and Paul 
and Wade Deacon. 

  



 
WEDNESDAY 5TH AND FRIDAY 7TH JULY—STRIKE DAYS 

SCHOOL ONLY OPEN FOR RECEPTION AND YEAR 1 
  
 
 
Monday, 10th July— Year 5 Daresbury Science open day. 
 
Tuesday, 11th July— Year 6 reports given to parents. 
 
Tue—Wed, 11th & 12th— Year 2 residential to Burwardsley. 
 
Friday,14th July— Sports day. 
 
Monday,17th July— Year 6 leavers Mass in Church 6pm. 
 
Wednesday 19th July—Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly and BBQ at 1.45pm 
 
Friday, 21st July— school closes at 1.30pm  End of school year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Please see the link for this half-term's Wednesday Word Booklet below.  

  

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-
word/companion?pid=MTA101634&v=99.3  

 

5th July 2023 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/companion?pid=MTA101634&v=99.3
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/companion?pid=MTA101634&v=99.3

